
Welcome! 

 

 
                                                                                                                                           

                                                                         

 
 

 
     
 

 
 
 

Knowing and Reflecting Jesus! 
October 26, 2024 - 10:45 AM 

 
 
Prelude                                              Matt Thomas 
 
 
Welcome                                              Teddy Shupe 
 
 
Joy of Giving                                            Sarah Thomas 

Serve One More 
 
Children’s Story                                              Sara Lasu 
 
 
Songs of Praise                                         Teddy Shupe 
 
 
Praying Together                                              Lola Lile 
 
 
Scripture                                                    Amy Vergara                   

Micah 7:7 
 
Message from the Word                   Teddy Shupe 

Meeting Jesus in Scripture: 
“Micah: Prisoners of Hope” 

 
 

    

              

 

 

Ministry Team 
Pastor Teddy Shupe 
   

Associates in Pastoral Care 
 Dan Frickle, Lead Elder; Nathan Cutler, Asst Lead Elder, 
 Travis Barker, Jim Davidson, Heidi Jones, Wanda  
 Kirchmeier, Lola Lile, Scott Rivas, Sarah Thomas 
 

Church Staff 
 Administrative Assistant Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Custodian Nathan Katsma 
 

Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) 
 Principal Darla Shupe 
     School Board Chair                                      Phil Dawson 
  

Additional Personnel 
 Church Clerk                                      Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Church Treasurer                                              Ed Wines 
     Head Deacon          Gregg Speers 
     Lead Deacon for October                          Mike Spencer 
  
 

Contact Information 
 

Office Hours: Mon—Thurs 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 
Website: www.valleyadventist.church 
E-mail: office@valleyadventist.org 
Pastor’s E-mail: teddy@valleyadventist.org 
Phone: 509-926-5866     
Live Streaming/Archive: www.valleyadventist.church 
                                          (Click on Watch Live and enjoy!) 
Spokane Valley Adventist School Phone: 509-926-0955 
SVAS E-Mail: dshupe.svas@gmail.com 

Sabbath Schools 
9:30—10:30 AM 

 

Sanctuary: Jim Davidson/Virginia Davidson 
Fellowship Hall: SE corner, Travis Sammons Class 
Fellowship Hall: NE corner, Juan Palacios Spanish Class 
Library: Ron & Sue Eastman Class  
Something Else Bible Fellowship                           Room 2 
Abide Sabbath School            Room 1 
Youth: Grades 9 - 12                                    Room 5 
Juniors/Earliteen: Ages 10 - 14                      Room 3 
Primary: Ages 7 - 10                        Room 7 
Kindergarten: Ages 4 - 7                                   Room 6 
Beginners: Ages 0 - 4                        Room 4 



 

Week at a Glance 
 

Today - Enjoying Sabbath until 5:42 PM  
Oct 27 - Tech Tutoring, 11 AM (RSVP) 503-820-8478 
Oct 30 - Pathfinders , 6:00 PM  
Oct 31 - Community Prayer Gathering, 7 PM 
Nov 1 - Women of Worship, 6:00 PM, Fellowship Hall 
            

Looking Ahead 
 

Nov 2 - Fellowship Meal, 12:30 PM; Adventurers, 3 PM 
Nov 8 - Prayer Vespers, 6:00 PM Fellowship Hall 
Nov 9 - ReJoyce Event; SVAS Fall Festival, 5:30 PM 
Nov 11 - SVAS Veteran’s Day Breakfast, 9:00 AM 
Nov 14-16 - Dinner With a Doctor  
Nov 30 - Festival of Thanksgiving 
Dec 21 - Christmas Brunch & Worship Celebration 

   Financial Information 
Monthly Church Budget Needs—$23,039 

  

Amount behind YTD through Sept                           $17,087 

Amount received through Oct 19                           $17,112 

Still needed to meet Oct budget                              $5,927 

                                       

 

 

 
 

 

 

This QR code is linked to SVAC 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 Chris Crom—comfort 

 Sue Eastman—healing 

 Glenn Kory-—healing 

 Chelle Martin—healing 

 Heather Miller—healing 

 Gemma Smith—healing 

 Mike Spencer—comfort 

 Freda Willoughby—healing 

~ Announcements & Events ~ 
 

Welcome To Our Worship Service! 
 

As We Prepare for our monthly all church fellowship 
meal on Nov. 2, please bring a prepared main dish and a 
large salad and/or dessert - thank you! 
 

We are sad to announce that one of our members, 
Yvonne Crom, has passed away. Please keep her  
husband Chris and their family in your prayers. 
 

Our hearts and prayers are also with Mike Spencer, 
Shirley Stout, Darlene Mores and Kathy Marson who 
have recently lost loved ones. 
 

A Big Thank You to all who were able to assist with 
the Future Peace series with your prayers, attendance 
and/or service! Please continue to pray for those who 
were drawn closer to Jesus through an encouraging 
word from the Bible and your warm presence! 
 

Thank you from Waterloo Hospital, Sierra Leone: 
We are humbled and grateful for your generosity. We 
have been able to purchase the surgical head lamp for 
Dr. Ogbonnaya and look forward to putting it to good 
use. Thank you. ~ James and Rachel Fernando and the 
Waterloo Hospital, Sierra Leone 
 

Visitor Lunch Hosts: Calling a Few Good Hosts! We 
are looking for families/small groups to join our team to 
host a visitor’s lunch one Sabbath a quarter either at 
someone’s home or at the church. Please contact Sarah 
Thomas 907-602-8311 or sehess24@yahoo.com to sign 
up or with questions.  
 

Inviting all Women! Women of Worship invites you to - 
"Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus"-  An evening of  
Fellowship, Singing and Worship, on Nov. 1, starting at 
6:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall. No registration  
necessary. 
 

Friday Prayer Vespers on Nov. 8 @ 6 PM - see insert! 
 

Dinner With A Doctor: Invite a friend or neighbor to 
Dinner With A Doctor - Matters of the Mind:  
Optimizing Brain Health. Nov. 14-16. The keynote 
speaker is Dr. Daniel Binus, Medical Director for  
Beautiful Minds Medical. Handouts are available at the 
information desk to share. If you would like to volunteer 
to help, please contact Sarah Thomas 907-602-8311 or 
sehess24@yahoo.com to sign up or with questions.  
 

 

Did you know? 
Our Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) has 
spent some time this week focusing on health!  

Students enjoyed presentations on various topics, 
including personal hygiene, dental care by dental 
hygienist Hanna Evans, who is mom to two of our 

students, and eye health by Dr. Kristi Woesner.  
Other presentations are scheduled for future weeks 

including mental health and first aid. A big thank 
you to those who are volunteering to help our kids 

learn how to care for their bodies!! 
www.svassda.org 

Heating & Cooling Replacement (HVAC) 

Fundraising Progress: 
 Projected Cost:   $250,000 
 Amount Raised:                $211,763 
 Amount Still Needed:              $38,237 
Thank you for your sacrificial giving for God’s house! 

mailto:sehess24@yahoo.com
mailto:sehess24@yahoo.com

